
The Task Force will host regional education seminars across Illinois to

overview pretrial justice and the implementation of the Pretrial Fairness

Act (PFA), which is scheduled to go into effect on January 1, 2023.

November 15, 8:45 a.m. - 4:30 p.m.
Northern Illinois University in Dekalb










Attendees will gather for plenary morning presentations and Q&A related

to pretrial practices and the PFA before participating in breakout

discussion groups based upon professional and community affiliations.

There will be a closing plenary session for reports from breakout discussion

groups and to provide opportunity for Q&A.

pretrialtaskforce@illinoiscourts.gov illinoiscourts.gov

EDUCATION SEMINAR
Illinois Supreme Court Pretrial Implementation Task Force

REGISTER HERE

ADDITIONAL RESOURCES

https://ilcourtsaudio.blob.core.windows.net/antilles-resources/resources/0dad783e-203d-49c9-9ed9-306cb403ffb0/Pretrial%20Task%20Force%20Host%20Regional%20Education%20Seminars.pdf
mailto:pretrialtaskforce@illinoiscourts.gov
http://www.illinoiscourts.gov/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeHAa83r7NvahrYgLq5YxQQfgqrjIC1Oe3xgRN0GfqhsrWuwA/viewform
https://www.illinoiscourts.gov/courts/additional-resources/pretrial-implementation-task-force/

